
 

Kaizer Kganyago departs from SABC before contract
expires

According to a report by Marklives.com, Kaizer Kganyago has departed from the South African Broadcasting Corporation
(SABC).

Kganyago officially departed on 23 November 2018 after requesting to be released from his contract, which expires at the
end of January 2019.

He served the SABC as a spokesperson for 13 years.

Read more on this story here.
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